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2013-2014 Rose Theatre Presents Season

Fantastic Season of Entertainment On Sale Now

AND MANY MORE!
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905.874.2800

… more reasons to make our pharmacy your pharmacy!

47 Main St. S. Georgetown, ON L7G3G2  (905)877-2711
www.youngspharmacy.com  info@youngspharmacy.com

Bring your baby in for an In-Store Demo with Margaret Wallis!
Friday June 28th 12pm-2pm

The City of Brampton is hosting an 
open house on Wednesday, June 26 
to present the fi ndings of the second 
round of peer reviews and the social 
impact study related to the Norval 
Quarry proposal.   

A drop-in open house will be held 
6-8 p.m. at Peel Regional Police Asso-
ciation Meeting Hall, 10675 Mississau-
ga Rd. in Brampton (two kilometres 
north of Hwy. 7).

Staff will report to Brampton council 
later this year with a fi nal recommen-
dation for the Norval Quarry rezoning 
application that considers the fi ndings 
of the peer reviews, agency comments 
and public input.

In order to address the fi rst of round 
of peer review fi ndings, Brampton 
Brick submitted technical responses 

in May 2012. The City commissioned 
a second round of peer reviews to con-
sider the new information provided. 
The fi nal reports are available on the 
project website, under the heading 
“Second Peer Review Reports (Spring 
2013).” Representatives from the City’s 
peer reviewers will be in attendance at 
the open house to respond to questions 
about their fi ndings.  

For more information on the re-zon-
ing application, peer review reports or 
the upcoming open house, contact the 
planner assigned to this fi le, Natasha 
Rea, 905-874-3861 or Natasha.Rea@
brampton.ca or visit the project web 
page at: www.brampton.ca/en/Busi-
ness/planning-development/projects-
studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-Zon-
ing.aspx 

Open house set to discuss Norval Quarry

Hoedown hijinx
Tracey Muil of Georgetown laughs 
as she is bucked off the mechani-
cal bull at the Hospital Hoedown, 
which took place recently at Nash-
ville North. Cowpokes from across 
Halton Hills took part to support  
the Georgetown Hospital’s Investing 
in Care — Close to Home fundrais-
ing campaign. To view a photo gal-
lery visit www.theifp.ca and click on 
“photos”.Photo by Andrea Lefebvre


